
MG P-20 PLANNING PHONE CONFERENCE Minutes 

Thursday, January 7, 2021 

Start Time: 09:00 AM 
 
   MG P-20 Primary Contact- Kathy Reese, GADOE 
 MG P-20 Co-Leads- Loleta Sartin, Mercer University; Emily Bryant, Bleckley County Schools 
 Strategic Planning Team- see email list for this meeting 
 
Good afternoon, MG P-20 Planning Team! 

Thank you so much for those who were able to join in on the MG P-20 Planning Committee Phone Conference 

today.  Below is a summary of the meeting. 

Attendees:  Dr. Loleta Sartin- MGSU; Emily Bryant- Bleckley County; Shannon Mitchell-Mercer University; 

Kathy Reese, GADOE, Staci Vickers, GaDOE, Claire Garrett, Georgia College, Walter Stephens, Houston County 

Schools 

The MG P-20 Phone Conference Agenda was led by Dr. Loleta Sartin, Emily Bryant, and Kathy Reese, Primary 

Contact for MG P-20 Collaborative.  Topics and responses are listed below. 

1. The committee discussed how the asynchronous meeting was decided for the October P-20 and the 
low survey participation. The committee then began a discussion on the type of meeting and agenda 
topics for the February 5th MG P-20 Collaborative.   

 
2. After deliberations, the committee decided: 

 

1. To have a Zoom meeting with breakout rooms facilitated by 3 planning team members.  
  

2. To have an inspirational, encouraging, and uplifting meeting to show support for all MG P-20 
participants.  

 
3. To have a facilitated breakout session to talk about the positives that have come from the pandemic 

 

4. To have Casey Bethel as motivational speaker 
 

5. To have social workers and/or counselors to talk about self-care 
 

6. To change the date and time of the MG P-20 meeting to February 11th from 3:30 to 4:30.  

3. The agenda will be emailed to Eden Mabry be posted on the P-20 Website. 
 

4. Kathy Reese will send an invite to all MG P-20 Collaborative Past Participants to the February 11th 
meeting, including the agenda by Feb. 1st.  Participants will again register through MGRESA. 

 
The phone conference concluded at 9:38 a.m. 


